
  

   

 

24 March 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Extra Physics Sessions 
 
Your son has been advised to attend extra sessions to help with his IGCSE Physics revision but to 
date they have not attended.  The sessions run on Tuesday lunchtimes for approximately half an 
hour.  The intention is for the boys to get any extra help and advice on topics that they find difficult 
and to boost their confidence before sitting the final examinations. 
 
I do realise that the boys are under pressure at the moment with all of their revision and 
preparation for their examinations but if you feel that it is still necessary that they attend, could you 
ensure that they are fully aware of the expectation?  They have been advertised in assemblies and 
all of the boys have been told by Mrs Kimberley and Dr Turnbull that they should attend. 
 
If you wish to check that your son has attended subsequent sessions, please contact their class 
teacher.   
 
May I take this opportunity to wish your son the very best of luck in all of their exams. 
 
 
Mark Bannister 
Head of Physics 
 


